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Affidavit of Publication
STATE OF CA }                              SS
COUNTY OF  RIVERSIDE  }

Carolyn  Kribbs,  being duly sworn,  says:

I am a citizen of the United States and am employed by a
publication  in the county aforesaid,  I  am over the age of
eighteen years and I am  not a party to,  nor interested in
the above entitled matter. That she is Principal Clerk of the
Printer of the Palo Verde Valley Times, a newspaper of
general circulation,  printed and published in Blythe,
Riverside County,  CA; and which newspaper has been
adjudged a newspaper of general circulation by the
Superior Court of the County of Riverside, State of
California under the date of June, 20,  1952, Case No.
54744, that the publication,  a copy of which is attached
hereto, was published in the said newspaper on the
following dates:

08/10/2022   08/17/2022

That said newspaper was regularly issued and circulated
on those dates.

I declare under penalty of perjury, that the foregoing  is true

58873       93216

THE  HOLT GROUP
201  E  HOBSONWAY
BLYTHE CA 92225



Ad text  : 2022-01  Parking  Lot Improvement Project

ThePaloVerdeCommunityCollegeDistrictinvitesresponsesto-Bidon"2022-01
Parking  Lot
Improvement Project" from qualified firms,  partnerships,  corporations,
associations, or professional
organizations to provide services for the  Parking  Lot  Improvement Project.

*Potential  Bidders  must have completed the CUPCCAA  Pre-Qualification Application

with the College.

All  Bid documents including forms and technical specifications and drawings can
be found at
http://www.paloverde.edu/business/purchasing/default.aspx

Respondents to this  Bid should submit at least one original copy of the
requested materials and all
supporting documentation in a sealed envelope labeled "2022-01  Parking  Lot
Improvement
Project Submittal" to:

Palo Verde Community College District
Attn: Crystal Tautala
One College Drive
Blythe, CA 92225

Site Visit.  A mandatory pre-bid conference and site visit will  be held on August
24, 2022, at 2:00
p.in.  (PST) sharp,  meeting at the  Palo Verde College Campus,  One College  Drive,
Blythe,  CA 92225.  Please check in at the Business Office, located on the 2nd
floor of the John 0.  Crain  Building. The site visit is expected to take
approximately  1  hour(s).

All  responses inust be received before 2:00 p.in.  (PST),  September 6,  2022.  It is
the respondent's  responsibility to ensure timely delivery to the specified
location.

Should you  have any questions concerning the information contained in the Bid
documents,  all
correspondence must be in writing,  please submit them with the title "2022-01
Parking  Lot
Improvement Project" via e-mail or fax no later
than 3:00 p.in.  (PST) August 31,  2022 to Crystal Tautala,  Fiscal Services
Specialist via email at
crystal.tautala@paloverde.edu or via facsimile at 760.922.0230.


